
We feel it is very important to let you know what we are doing at Absolute Health Chiropractic in 
response to the COVID 19 virus because the health and well being of our patients is our top priority. 
First, let us assure you we are doing what we do best: 
 

Providing the best chiropractic care to anyone in need 
 
That said, we are doing it with some changes.   After talking to other practitioners, we have removed all 
kids’ toys, magazines and even community pens from our office for the time being.  Going forward, we 
will not require signatures for credit card payments.  If your insurance requires you to fill out paperwork, 
you are now the proud owner of a brand new pen! 
 
We will continue to wipe our tables down and change our face paper, but we have started spraying 
doorknobs and wiping the reception room chairs and other hard surfaces down with increased 
frequency throughout the day. 
 
With this said, our team understands that this virus is serious and every patient should do what is best 
for them and their family during the next weeks and months.  Please use your best judgment in keeping 
any appointment, not just at our office. If you feel “under the weather,” contact your primary care 
physician and follow their instructions.  As always, if you have any questions please use us as a resource; 
if we do not know the answer; we will try to find it for you. 
 
We are monitoring the local news and actions of the community and if the landscape changes, please be 
assured that our office policies will change with it.  We are, as we have always been, here to serve you.  
As things change, please check our voicemail, our Facebook page and our website; we will try our best 
to get updates to you as soon as possible.  If you have a scheduled appointment and you are not able to 
keep it, please let us know so we can open it to someone else.  If you are unable to make your 
appointment, AHC will not be charging any NO SHOW fees for the foreseeable future. 
 
Above all, please stay healthy and safe. 
 
In Health, 
Brian, Diane, Chris & Rebecca 


